
Friday 31st January 2025 

The children in Year R have enjoyed the sunshine and 

were able to enjoy a glorious walk to the beach in 

between the showers. 

 In Year 1/2 they continue to learn all about Mary Anning 

- if you don’t know who she is, they do!

Yr 3/4 took their RE lesson up to the church and Rev 

Michael supported them with their understanding of 

Baptism and the symbolism of water for Christians .  

Yr 5/6 have been producing some beautiful art work and I 

can’t wait to see the finished pieces. 

Non School Uniform day 

Friday 14th February 

One of our former Hythe Bay student,  Ashton Platts, 

has been selected to represent the England Schools 

Swimming Team in the ISF Under-15 World Student 

Games in Zlatibor, Serbia from 4th - 14th April 2025. 

This is an international level multi sports event 

involving 22 sports and 4 para sports, only the top 6 

male and female para swimmers in the country have 

been selected.  

Ashton is a role model both at school and his club 

demonstrating that anyone can join in and enjoy sport 

or social activities despite having any social, physical 

or intellectual limitations.  

Ashton needs to raise sponsorship to enable him to 

participate and we would like to show our support. 

We are so proud of Ashton’s achievements and so we 

will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 14th 

February. In honour of Ashton’s sporting achievements 

we would encourage the children to wear their ‘Sporty’ 

clothing in exchange for a small donation, it might be 

too cold to come in swimmers though! 
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Head lice 

Head lice in school is an ongoing issue in school 

and we ask you to please be vigilant as they 

appear to be widespread at the moment.  It is 

important that parents are aware of how to treat 

head lice and possible measures to take to 

prevent them spreading. If you need any support 

then please come and ask or please visit https://

www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

South Cliff Dental Group 

01304 691900 

www.southcliffdentalgroup.com 

We have been informed of a Dental Practice accepting 
new NHS patients , both adults and children. They can 

accept registrations via email and telephone as they are 
aware not everyone has the time to come into the prac-

tice. They are located at 27 Biggin Street, Dover, CT16 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/




Note the new date! Postponed this Sunday! 










